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The Eurasia Foundation’s South Caucasus Cooperation Program
Tender Announcement

Summative Evaluation of the South Caucasus Cooperation Program

The Eurasia Foundation (EF) invites organizations and independent experts to submit proposals to conduct a summative evaluation of the South Caucasus Cooperation Program (SCCP). The evaluation is scheduled to be conducted in April and May 2007 with the final report due no later than June 15, 2007. 

The complete Scope of Work for this evaluation is available on the SCCP website at www.efsccp.org. Hard copies of the Scope of Work can also be obtained at the Eurasia Foundation’s offices in Armenia, Azerbaijan and Georgia – please find the office addresses below. 

Interested persons who have questions about this tender should email their inquiries to 
· Irina Efremova-Garth, Regional Evaluation Officer, iefremova@eurasia.org, and 
· Claude Zullo, Director of Regional Programs, claude@eurasia.org.ge, 
or call the EF office in Tbilisi at +995 (32) 22-32-64
Proposals may be submitted in hard copy to the attention of Ms. Eliso Anchabadze, 3 Kavsadze Street, Tbilisi 0179, Republic of Georgia. Alternatively, proposals may be submitted by email to Ms. Anchabadze’s attention at eliso@eurasia.org.ge. 

The deadline for proposal submission is close of business in Tbilisi, Georgia, 
March 23, 2007.

Eurasia Foundation addresses in the South Caucasus:

The Eurasia Foundation

56 Zarubyan Street
Yerevan 0009, Armenia

The Eurasia Foundation

67 Fizuli Street, 5th Floor
Baku AZ1014, Azerbaijan 


The Eurasia Foundation

3 Kavsadze Street

Tbilisi 0179, Georgia

